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8th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I would like to congratulate all of our Year 8 students on a successful start to the new school year. 

I am writing to let you know about arrangements for our Year 8 assessment week which will take place 

across the week commencing Monday 4th November. During this week Year 8 students will sit 

assessments in subjects across the breadth of the curriculum. The assessments are designed to assess 

your child’s learning and understanding of topics covered across the curriculum.  

As well as assessments taking place during lesson time over the week, students will also have the chance 

to experience formal mock exams in the school gym for their core subjects. Students have already 

received a timetable for the core exams, and I am including a copy here for your information. 

 

 

 

We encourage you to discuss the assessments with your child. As always, many thanks for your 

continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Thawley 

Deputy Headteacher 
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